SPWG Report to ROS

February 11, 2003

The SPWG last met in November 2002. 

Members received the first pass of the 2003 Short Circuit Database from Doug Evans. Error checking items that he performs for the working group should be completed this week. 

Members and Doug Evans have put forth preliminary ideas on methods of manipulating the Misoperation Summary data which will be one of the upcoming discussion items.

The next SPWG meeting is scheduled for February 27th and 28th hosted by LCRA.

